From: Lyman, Glen 
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 7:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Swanson, Steven; Mayden, Renee
Subject: Re: Return from travel

​Mr. Berlin,

As a member of the Mutual AID Box Alarm System (MABAS) HazMat Steering Committee I attended the 2015 MABAS Committee Annual Planning Session. The 2015 MABAS Committee Annual Planning Session was held in Springfield Illinois from February 16, 2015 to February 20, 2015. As required by MABAS policy all committee members must attend the annual planning session. All expenses, as a committee member, were paid for by MABAS. This included a hotel room for Sunday night, February 15, 2015. 

For transportation to and from the conference, I used my city issued vehicle, using the city gas card for fuel. Receipts for gas turned into my superior Chief Fox.

Any other information required feel free to contact me.

Glen P. Lyman
Deputy District Chief
Hazardous Material Coordinator 
Special Operations
Chicago Fire Department
